Havenstreet and Ashey Parish Council

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Thursday 11 May 2017 
in the Calbourne Room, IOW Steam Railway, Havenstreet.


Present: Cllr Hattersley (Chair), Cllrs, S Lyons, Bell, Gauntlett, 
                Hull and M Lyons.
                           C Binnie (Clerk).   Mr H Monaghan (guest speaker).  
      8 members of the public

1. Apologies
All councillors were present.

2. Chairman’s report
Councillor Hattersley presented her report on the year 2016-17. This 
included thanking former Councillors Nick Mills and Vav Simon, and welcoming new Councillors Karen Hull and Mick Lyons; and Meetings, Precept, Planning, Church Road, Ashey, Monthly Market, IWALC, the Community Association, Christmas Trees, and Remembrance Day.  

3. Statement of Accounts
The Clerk presented the Statement of Accounts for the year 2016-17, 
together with a summary, and details of expenditure against budget (Out-turn). He also gave a short presentation on audit and the administration and finance section of the web-site.  
	
4. Annual report of the IOW Councillor for Havenstreet, Ashey and Haylands  
Cllr. Gauntlet gave his annual report for the year. This included his time as the Ward councillor, and items on Children’s Services and Education, Ryde Town Council, and the Waterside Pool. .  

5. Guest Speaker
Heath Monaghan, Chief Executive of Aspire Ryde, gave a very informative presentation on Aspire and the range of community services it provides. Thanks were given by Cllr Hattersley, on behalf of the Parish Council and the audience. 


The meeting ended at 9.00pm 
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